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1. The summary for the February 27, 2014 meeting was approved.  The summary will be sent to 

the President's Office.  All summaries are posted on the Provost's Office website; members 

are encouraged to share the summary with colleagues.   

 

2. Provost's Report 

 Joe Quinn reported that the Trustees recently met in Florida for a 2-day retreat (as part of 

its schedule of quarterly meetings).  In anticipation of the next strategic plan, the 

administration reviewed progress during the current strategic plan - what we 

accomplished and what remains to be done. 

 Undergraduate applications were down about 5 percent compared to last year, and 

approximately 20,000 letters offering or declining admission were mailed
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Handbook, such as use of institutional email for retired faculty, are University policies 

subject to change over time and are not part of faculty contracts. 

 A member of the Provost's Advisory Council reported that he had received many 

messages from colleagues, one of whom had written that a faculty committee would 

enhance faculty engagement, promote perceptions of fairness, and aid in communication 

to faculty. 

 Another Council member asked about the authority of the proposed committee.  It was 

explained that this committee would provide another avenue for faculty discussions of 

policy and proposals for changes in policy. 

 One member of the Council raised questions about additional administrative structures 

and whether a standing faculty committee is necessary.  It was suggested that a physical 

handbook (as opposed to one that is web-based) would be helpful. 

 

The discussion will be continued at the next meeting of the Provost's Advisory Council. 

 

4. Paul Chebator, Dean of Students, and Richard DeCapua, Associate Dean of Student Conduct, 

joined Council to discuss the student conduct system at the University.   

 They noted that infractions of student conduct generally occur on two planes--minor 

infractions which may recur periodically, and more serious violations (such as sexual 

violence).  It was noted that in cases of the former, there are well-defined processes and 

policies that appear to function well.  Serious violations require significant attention and 

coordination, and efforts are focused on students who commit such violations. 

 For example, since alcohol consumption and sexual assault are often 


